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City of Cannon Beach, Planning Department

Attn: Jeff Adams

adams@ci.cannon-beach.or.us

(503) 436-8054


July 28, 2022


Initial Tree Plan Review 2 - Forest Lawn Partition


Per your request, I reviewed the new materials submitted by Master Arborist Todd Prager.  His 
report lessens the number of tree removals from 11 to 7, and gives specific guidelines for tree 
protection.  This report satisfies my request in retaining additional mature trees on this 
property.  


It will be paramount to tree preservation, that input from a Certified Arborist be acquired 
throughout the project, especially early on.  Tree protection recommendations (Attachment 3, 
Prager) shall be strictly followed.  The installation of Tree Protection Zone fencing and signage 
must be placed and maintained as outlined.


It will be necessary that I, the City’s Arborist, make site inspections throughout the project at 
the property owners expense to insure the success of tree preservation.


Best regards,




Jeff Gerhardt
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